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It has been another eventful week here at Wimboldsley, and the brisk chil l in the 
air during this cold snap hasn't gone unnoticed! I had the pleasure of meeting 
with numerous families during our Thursday Stay and Write session, and it was 

lovely to share the children’s successes with you. We've got many  similar sessions 
lined up for the rest of the term, and  you are all very welcome to join us. Your 
presence is always appreciated.  

SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Sam P
 Jasmine C

   Harriett M
     Isla F

      Daisy B
        Lottie E

         Emmi RW
           Delaney L           Cora S
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RESIDENTIALS
Below are the dates for this 
year's residential visits. In 
the past, we've provided 
each year group with the 
chance to participate 
in these enriching 
trips. Regrettably, due 
to current budget 
constraints, we find 
ourselves unable to 
offer this opportunity 
this year. The school has 
generously subsidised 
the costs of these visits 
in the past, but given the 
financial constraints, we 
may only able to continue 
to do this by reducing 
the number of trips. 
Additionally, there is still 
a significant outstanding 
amount from last year's 
trips, which further 
influences our decision. 
I sincerely apologise for 
any disappointment 
this news may bring, 
and I appreciate your 
understanding of the 
reasons behind this 
difficult decision.
Year 2 
Tue 5th - Wed 6th March 
Burwardsley
Year 4  
Wed 13th - Fri 15th 
March - Boreatton
Year 6 
Mon 24th - Weds 26th 
June - York

  

  
ROMAN TRIP
Year 3 stepped back in time this week when they travelled to Chester 
for a fabulous Roman day. They marched through the streets with 
Roman soldier before stopping in the amphitheatre for some ancient 
action. They also took part in an informative workshop.

DROP IN AND WRITE
On Thursday we welcomed 
parents and carers into school 
for a fabulous 'Drop in and 
Write' session. The classrooms 
were alive with lots of 
different activities and it was 
wonderful to welcome so 
many of you in to share in 
the childrens' learning. 




